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Onboarding of New Facial
Recognition Scanner and
GoldCare Employee Portal

THIS ISSUE

e Menno Hospital

e Onboarding on Facial
Recognition Scanner Between Oct 4 and Oct 9 many of the team members

at Menno Hospital were set up on the Facial

¢ Introducing GoldCare

Employee Portal Recognition Scanner and the GoldCare Employee

Portal.

The Facial Scanner is working well so we are looking at removing the

Biometric Hand Scanner on November 15, 2022.

Prior to removing the hand scanner we need ALL MENNO HOSPITAL team

members set up on the Facial Recognition Scanner.

Please contact Human Resources: Lana Murray, ext.2255 or Jessy Manhas,
ext. 2229, to schedule a time to get set up.

Thank you for your attention to this.

Jeanette Lee

Director, Human Resources

Menno Place
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